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Ann Migdal

From: Pollie McCloskey

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 1:34 PM

To: Betsy Robertson; Chris Roberts; Debbie Tarry; Doris McConnell; Heidi Costello; John 

Norris; Keith McGlashan; Keith Scully; Susan Chang; Will Hall

Cc: Ann Migdal; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Shawn Ledford

Subject: Agenda Comments:  Flora McLellan, Street Racing

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

These comments arrived too late to be included in your packet for last night. They will be added to our public 
comment files and on the website. 
 

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov <webmaster@shorelinewa.gov>  

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 9:15 AM 

To: agenda comments <agendacomments@shorelinewa.gov> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 

the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.  

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items 

Date & Time: 06/15/2021 9:15 am 

Response #: 865 

Submitter ID: 42588 

IP address: 2607:fb90:f360:555a:617a:3a28:74c6:9966 

Time to complete: 6 min. , 59 sec.  

 

Survey Details: Answers Only 
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1.  Flora McLellan 
  

2.  Shoreline 
  

3.  (○) North City  
 

4.  fediaz@gmail.com  

  

5.  06/21/2021 
  

6.  8b1 
  

7.  I am in support of adopting a new ordinance relating to street racing. I live near Kellogg Middle School, and almost 

every night we hear roaring engines from people (presumably very young people) racing along 25th Ave NE (right 
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though the school zone and past the electric speed limit sign). I have even experienced this while out walking my dog 

in broad daylight. This is not only a safety threat for the people driving like this, but a threat to those who live (and 

walk) in the vicinity.  
 

8.  (○) Support  
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

City of Shoreline  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email. 


